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Dear Eddie, 
 
Regulation 19: Pre-Submission Draft of the Shropshire Local Plan 
 
Thank you for consulting Cheshire West and Chester Council on the Regulation 19 Pre-
Submission Draft version of the Shropshire Local Plan. Clearly, a significant amount of work 
has gone into the document and the accompanying evidence base and we welcome the 
opportunity to comment on it.  
 
We have reviewed the consultation documents and do not consider that they raise any 
cross-boundary strategic issues. 
 
I would like to highlight that this is an Officer view only. I trust that the comments are helpful 
and we would welcome the opportunity to continue our joint working through the finalisation 
of our Statement of Common Ground in due course. 
 
If you require any further explanation, please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Rob Charnley 
Head of Planning 
Places Strategy 
Cheshire West and Chester Council 




